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All Saints’ Enrichment Offer 

At All Saints’ we have a number of “drivers” for the curriculum- things that we believe 

will equip children to be rounded citizens with educational understanding and coupled 

with the cultural, spiritual and moral capital to enable them to thrive in the world. 

 Faith and Creativity are two of our key drivers and this newsletter celebrates two 

enrichment days in February and March which promoted those key themes. 

Celebrating Faith and Architectural Creativity 

 

We are really fortunate to have some of the world’s most important buildings on our 

doorstep and our RE/BRAVE (Beliefs Religions and Values Education) visit to Cambridge in 

early March was designed to show the children how those with faith had vision to create 

awesome places which inspire worship. The children visited the wonderful Kings’ College 

chapel founded just over 500 years ago and also looked at one of the most modern 

mosques in the United Kingdom- Cambridge Mosque which was opened last April. Despite 

http://www.allsaints.suffolk.sch.uk/


being founded 500 years apart, there is no doubt that the architects designed holy places 

which enable contemplation and worship. 

 

 

 

 

Love in Action Day (February 14th- St Valentine’s Day) 

At the beginning of our special Valentine’s Day, we were reminded of our school prayer, 

and particularly, the line, “Give us love in our Actions”. As well as dressing up in pinks and 

reds, we were challenged to find ways of showing the school community and the wider 

community practical ways to show that we care. 



 Reception Class made gingerbread hearts to distribute around school 
 Year 1 made cards for everybody and sent a special message to them all 
 Year 2 visited Newmarket Library who had previously had some problems with anti-social 

behaviour. Mrs Jordan wanted to show the librarians what excellent children’s behaviour 
was like and took the librarians messages of support and appreciation 

 Year 3 learned how to make pop-up cards and then gave them to somebody that they 
loved 

 Year 4 went litter picking in the Memorial Park on the way back from swimming 
 Year 5 also litter picked on the way to and from swimming particularly around Exning Road 

and the green spaces near St Mary’s Church 

 Year 6 went over to pre-school and engaged the youngsters in play- but also enjoyed 
playing themselves! 

 

Our cake sale was also a huge success raising £77.35. All the proceeds from the non-

uniform part of the day will go towards further support of our partner school in Zambia- 

Taonga. 

 

 

We are so proud of our pupils and the caring, generous hearted, open minded young 

people that they are developing into. 

Jane Trampnow- Headteacher 


